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Comments: Dear  Supervisor Jewett,

 

It is absurd to request public input on logging, trails, pesticide application, et al without disclosing exactly WHERE

these actions are proposed to be taken!  It is a transparent attempt to omit the public from these processes by

effectively aborting the NEPA process. 

 

There are too many factors and unknowns to be considered before these actions are taken, such as the effect on

mycorrhizal networks,etc. that it would be foolish folly to to tamper with these ecosystems, on the grandiose scale

being proposed, without meaningful public and scientific input.

 

I OPPOSE this offensive proposal, as it stands. The whole approach smacks of arrogance, if not corruption, and

is truly ridiculous (worthy of ridicule).  I feel certain that the Forest Service can do better than this!

 

Sincerely,

S.C. Barlow


